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Public Comment Period for Regional Guide Closes Monday 
 
As a reminder, the public comment period for the Metropolitan Council’s draft regional guide, 
Imagine 2050, closes on Monday.   
You can submit comments through:  
 

• Mail: Metropolitan Council, 390 Robert St. N., St. Paul, MN 55101  

• E-mail: public.info@metc.state.mn.us   

• Public Comment Line: 651-602-1500  

Metro Cities will provide written comments on the guide and policies, and will continue to monitor 
work on the regional guide as it is further reviewed and finalized. 
 

Metro Cities Policy Adoption Meeting: Mark Your Calendar! 

Metro Cities’ legislative policies will receive final adoption at Metro Cities’ Policy Adoption Meeting 
that will be held on Thursday, November 21st at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will be conducted virtually, 
and will feature Distinguished Professor David Schultz of Hamline University, as our guest 
speaker. More information and registration details to follow soon! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city 
managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.  
 
If you’d like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the 
following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you! 
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